

Brian:

On behalf of Camoplast, I'd like to thank the GENESYS team for the successful design, fabrication and installation of the new 8" Cord Cutting Machine, Vacuum heads, and Machine Guarding at our Emporia plant. The desire and talent of your engineering staff (led by Boris Shmurak) played a major part in the success we have experienced. The goal to expand the capability to process alternate materials and expand our product offering was achieved. In addition, we are currently experiencing a 170% increase in blade life. Routine blade changes have decreased by 40 minutes per event or 80 minutes/week. The end result is less maintenance with an increase in mechanical capability and reliability yielding plant productivity improvement.

We also greatly appreciate your emphasis on safety. We noticed safety ingrained in your culture the moment we entered the doors at your facility. That safety culture is clearly evident in the new safety guarding designed and installed by GENESYS.

A project like this requires not only up-front work, but also dedication with a sense of ownership to see the project to the end. From your shop team during testing to the field installation team on site at our plant, issues were handled promptly with creativity and dedication. Please pass along our appreciation to Jim Johnson, Frank Ramos, Bobby Irvine, and the rest of those involved. We have been very impressed by your determination to get it right.

This project has shown GENESYS as a reliable partner. We look forward to the next opportunity to further develop our partnership.

Sincerely,

Kevin James

Id M force